
REGION V MASSP MEETING
January 9, 2019

PRESENT:  Shelly Weight (Forsyth), Jake Gion (Baker), 

The meeting was called to order at the Airport Inn in Miles City.   Beez was not present to determine if 
he put in for the MASSP Vice President position or not.

Thank you to Jake and Mark for getting our Principal of the Year Nomination to the state.  Shelly said 
that she read the applications as a board member and that the grading rubric they presented her was 
different then the application.  For our group to better serve out nominee next year the following need 
to be included with the app:

1. Service (professional associations, etc.) and achievements go above and beyond what is 
expected in the usual school program.

2. A force for constructive, positive change and is respected by his/her students, colleagues, 
parents, and community members.

a. Recommendation from the community.
b. Recommendation from parents or students.
c. Quotes from teachers or recommendations.

3. Actively fulfills useful roles in his/her community, distinguishing himself/herself as a leader in 
civic, religious, or humanitarian activities as well as in school.

4. Shows strong educational leadership and has operated an orderly and purposeful school, setting 
high expectations for school staff and students. 

5. Shows strong educational leadership, leading to increased or consistently high levels of student 
achievement.

The Montana Principal’s Conference was discussed, along with the Super Hero theme.  Participants 
dress as their super hero at the banquet.

Mark was not available to give a legislative report.  Shelly stated that training had been held for 
members on the legislative team, and discussed where updates could be found on current bills as well as 
calls to action with local legislators.

Jake had already looked at the ESSA report card, so that agenda item was skipped.

Discussions about rewarding high achievers followed, as well as dealing with attendance issues.

The next meeting will be held February 20, 2019 at the Airport Inn in Miles City.  

Respectfully Submitted,

Shelly Weight
Region V President 


